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Senior Day Field Day Release Form – 2016 

 

DEAR FVHS Senior Parent/Guardian: 

 

Friday, May 27, 2016 is Senior Field Day, a day set aside to celebrate with our graduating FVHS 

Seniors.  It is a day that will include: 

 

• Senior Breakfast 

• Group picture of the graduates in their caps and gowns 

• Practice for Graduation Ceremony 

• Lunch and Field Day on the football field…DJ, student softball game, etc… 

• Time to socialize with fellow graduates 

The activities will end after the picnic.  Only Seniors who have written parental 

permission may leave at that time.  Seniors who do not return this form will be 

expected to return to his/her 4th period class.  Parents/guardians may not  

“call-in” permission in lieu of returning this form.   Fill in form COMPLETELY!!! 

 

Student name (PRINT LEGIBLY)_______________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s 1st period teacher_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent, please initial ONLY ONE statement which will apply to your child on Friday, May 27, 2016. 
 
___________My child already has early release and has my permission to leave at their designated time of __________ 
                      (Put exact time.) 

___________ My child may be dismissed after the picnic.  I am aware that I am responsible for providing transportation 
for my child.  I am also aware that my child is expected to leave FVHS campus promptly after dismissal, 
and is not to go onto any other school campus. 
 

___________ My child does not have my permission to leave the FVHS campus after being dismissed from the Field Day. 
My child will report to his/her 4th period.  (Seniors who are riding home on the bus at 2:18 must return 

to 4th period.) 
 

__________________________________                                 __________________________________ 
(Print Parent Name)                                    (Parent Signature) 

 

If this form is not returned, your student will be expected to return to his/her 4th 

period class and will be counted absent if they are not in class.  Parents MAY NOT 

“call-in” permission in lieu of returning this form. 
 

Return form to Mrs. Humphrey in the Main Office by Wednesday, May 25, 2016. 

 


